
Attendance Award
Willow Class – 97%

Dear God,
Thank you for our friends and family.
Thank you for friendship and our friends.
Thank you for the love and peace in the world.
Thank you for letting the trees grow so we can have a cool breeze.
Please help us take care of the animals.
Please help us be helpful to other people.
Amen

Prayer by Sycamore Class 

Head Teacher’s Award
Paulo – Willow Class
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Dates for your Diary

Monday 5th May: Bank Holiday Monday. School closed.

Tuesday 6th May:

Cedar Class Swimming all week

3:30 pm-4:30 pm Athletics Club – Sycamore, Rowan & 
Linden Class.  

Wednesday 7th May: 3:30-5:00 pm JAM Club Linden/Cedar/Willow 

Thursday 8th May:

Friday 9th May:

Parent Survey

Please follow the link to complete this short questionnaire so that we can gather your 
thoughts about your child's experiences at school:

https://forms.gle/bX7jLThpbcBuxg546

mailto:admin@cchurchnw1.camden.sch.uk
https://forms.gle/bX7jLThpbcBuxg546


A letter from Paula

Dear Parents and Carers,

The end of this April month marks my official retirement working for Camden 
Local Authority.

I spent some of the Easter holidays reading your wonderful letters and cards and opening 
your amazing gifts.

Unfortunately, I cannot reply to each and every one of you, however, I would like to thank 
you from the bottom of my heart for your love, kindness and wonderful generosity.

The large sum of money that you raised for my gift was quite overwhelming (in a good 
way of course!) and I am forever grateful for your support over my 24 1/2 years. I plan to 
be completely indulgent with this gift and spend the whole sum on a special piece of 
jewellery so that whenever I wear it, I will think of you all and the wonderful happy 
times and remember how much of a positive mark Christ Church has made on my life.

I will continue to watch from afar as a school goes from strength to strength.

God bless, goodbye and thank you all again.
Paula Walker.

Congratulations to Brianna, Emily, and Giovanna! 

We’re so proud to celebrate the incredible achievements of our talented Majorettes trio! 
Brianna, Emily, and Giovanna wowed the crowd with their stunning pom trio performance, 
each earning a trophy for their hard work and skill. Their success didn’t stop there—they 
also took home a trophy for their outstanding military group routine, and earned medals 
for their excellence in marching. Congratulations!



Learning in Sycamore Class
On Tuesday, Sycamore Class had a fantastic trip to Pizza Express, where they had the 
exciting opportunity to make their own Margherita pizzas! The children began by gently 
pressing out the dough with their fingers, making sure it was just the right shape. Next, 
they carefully spread tomato sauce over the base using a spoon. To finish, they sprinkled 
plenty of cheese on top—ready to be baked to perfection. 

In Maths this week, 
Sycamore Class have been 
learning about equal groups. 
The children learnt the 
difference between equal 
and unequal groups. They 
were able to make equal 
groups and add them up.

We put toppings on 
the pizza and spread 
the tomato sauce. It 
was fun. - Sarah

At Pizza Express I 
learned how to make 
pizzas. - Elif

In Science, we learn about Jane Goodall and her amazing 
work with the chimpanzees. The children created their 
own binoculars and were explorers in the classroom 
learning all about chimpanzees.

In English this week, the children are planning to write a persuading leaflet. The 
children had the opportunity to role play with their partners and persuade them to 
buy them something.



Senior Choir Concert at the Royal Albert Hall

This week, the choir took part in a special concert gathering together over 1500 pupils 
from schools across Camden. The children worked hard to learn the words of songs in 
many languages as well as English and to rehearse prior to the show.

The recording can be found at: Camden Schools' Music Festival

Special congratulations to Paulo for his incredible solo. 

We are so proud of the whole choir!

Congratulations Max!

Max has been signed by Queen’s Park Rangers. What an incredible achievement!

https://www.youtube.com/live/FHtnedmuZns

